

## 5G Free Oregon

December 1, 2020 The Honorable Ted Wheeler Mayor, City of Portland 1221 SW Fourth Ave., Rm. 340 Portland, OR 97204 Dear Mayor Wheeler,

Wireless Education Action Inc. (doing business as 5G Free Oregon) is a charitable, non-profit 501(c)(3) corporation founded In Portland in 2012. Our primary mission is to provide public education and information concerning the serious health risks associated with wireless technology.

Consistent with our mission, we recently commissioned legal research from a leading attorney and national expert Andrew Campanelli. This work outlines in detail what cities generally, and the City of Portland specifically could do to regulate and limit the deployment of wireless equipment. Our board believes the memorandum provides a road map or check list of what cities may do if they truly want to protect the health and safety of their citizens from the unhealthy health impacts of this technology. This information should also be helpful to the National League of Cities and the League of Oregon Cities in their legal and legislative efforts. A copy of the memorandum is provided herein for your review.

On behalf of our Board of Directors, I am requesting a work session with the City Council to discuss the memorandum more fully. I can be contacted either by email at mrjenks611@g-mail.com or by phone at (503) 926-4046 Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely.

Gregory M. Jenks Board President

The Honorable Jo Ann Hardesty, Commissioner

The Honorable Dan Ryan, Commissioner

The Honorable Carman Rubio, Commissioner-Elect

The Honorable Mingus Mapps, Commissioner-Elect

Ms. Patty Mulvihill, General Counsel of League of Cities

Ms. Tracy Reeve, Portland City Attorney